October 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been invited to participate in the regional heats for the Kids Lit Quiz. This is an exciting opportunity to take part in an international competition which celebrates your child's depth and breadth of reading. More information about the Kids Lit Quiz can be found on their website at www.kidslitguiz.com.

The heat will take place at Lady Manners School, Bakewell on Wednesday 9 November 2016. We will be leaving school at approximately 12.00 noon and will return at approximately 5.00pm. Students will then need to make their own way home or be collected from school. Please be aware that we have students who may be participating in this trip who have a serious nut allergy. Please avoid giving your son/daughter bagged nuts or products with a nut content, as even the smell can cause these students anxiety. If your child is entitled to free school meals, and requires a packed lunch on the day, please tick the relevant box on the attached form.

Students will be representing the school and will need to wear their full school uniform. Please note that mobile phones will need to be switched off during the quiz itself. There will be no charge for this trip.

Please complete, sign and return the attached Parental Consent Form to Student Reception as soon as possible.

If you have any questions or would like to speak to me about this trip, please contact me at c.cross@heanorgate.derbyshire.sch.uk or by telephone.

Yours sincerely

Mr C Cross Head of Library